Important Notice:

 

The Stroud Woodland Co-op AGM has been changed from 8th January to Sunday 4th March between 12.00 and 1.30. at The Exchange, Brick Row, Stroud, GL5 1DF. At this meeting shareholders will:

 



·         Receive the accounts, balance sheet and Directors’ report



·         Confirm exemption from auditing



·         Elect Directors



·         Agree what to do with our surplus money



·         Decide on a process for any people wanting to return their shares



·         Review management plan progress and future plans



·         Identify external funding sources for projects



·         Decide if we wish to introduce a small yearly charge to cover our annual outgoings

 

Our rules state that the existing Directors all need to stand down at the meeting. We are looking for new Directors to be elected. It is not an onerous job! If you are interested please contact any one of us to discuss what it involves. 

 

Please bring lunch to share – AGM's can be fun!

